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Hospice Receives a Grant for the Children’s Bereavement Program 

Albion, NY:    Since 2009, the Wyman-Potter Foundation has annually supported the mission of Hospice through 
funding of several of its programs. Alternative Therapy, Transitions, The Martin-Linsin Residence and most 
recently a grant of $3,500 for Children’s Bereavement have all been a beneficiary of their generosity. “Many of our 
services are offered at no cost to the residents of Orleans County and it is thanks to this extraordinarily consistent 
support from funders such as Wyman-Potter that enables us to continue to fulfill our mission” stated Cora Goyette, 
Development Director. The Board of Hospice of Orleans is very grateful to the Grants Committee of HSBC Bank 
in their capacity as Trustee of the Wyman-Potter Foundation. Thank you. 
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